
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 
 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :        Mon                            Mass      5pm  (Convent) 

       Tues,  Wed  &  Thurs    Mass       9.30am   

       Fri       Comm Service         9.30am       

       Sat  am           No  Mass /  No Comm Service    

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  :   6pm    J  Sexton,  B  Scott,  F  Meade 

     9am    T  &  B  Coyne,  B  Dunne,  G  Ryan,  M  Noonan  

   11am    C  Hill,  B  Bracchi,  T  McKenna,  N  Camera 

Next Week :     6pm    S  Bartl,  Z  Burgess,  Volunteer 

     9am     D  Weddell,  M  Nolan,  J  Standish,  V  Pucella 

   11am     C  O’Reilly,  L  James,   A Mandarino,  Volunteer 

READERS :     

This  Week :    6pm   St Paula & Dan Kinsey     9am    J  Standish & W  Commins 

      11am     L  Warner  &  J  Ulbrick 

Next  Week:    6pm    J  Sexton  &  G  Glackin   9am   G  &  C  Purcell,  

      11am     K  Allen  &  P  Wassell      

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
12th  June  2011 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES       

PENTECOST  SUNDAY 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :   1st  Reading …...Book of Deuteronomy 8:2-3. 14-16 

                      2nd  Reading…..St Paul to Corinthians 10:16-17 

              Gospel  ……… . John      6:51-58 



CATECHUMENATE   
MEETING :   

Next meeting this Thursday,  June 
16th at 8pm in the New Meeting 
Room. 

SINGING  FOR  
EVERYONE !!        

There will be a practice to learn 
new hymns and new Mass parts af-
ter 11am Mass today Sunday, 12th 
June.   

We invite all parishioners to come 
along to learn the new Mass set-
tings and hymns without feeling 
any obligation to join the Choir or 
commit yourselves to any length of 
time.             Thank  you 

LUNCH  AT  ALL  SOULS : 

To celebrate Pentecost today June 
12th, there will be a soup and bread 
lunch at All Souls Anglican Church, 
Bay Rd at 12 noon. 
Members of each of the four 
Churches are invited to this. 

FAREWELL TO  SR   

JOSEPHINE :    We will have a 

farewell to Sr Josephine O‟Donnell who 
has moved to Corpus Christi Care    
Facility at Clayton.   

This will be at the 11am Mass on Sun-
day June 26th with a cuppa in the 
foyer afterwards. 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A 
CATHOLIC ? : 

New Catechumenate will begin in early 
July.  Contact Fr Frank 9598 1511 

HOW  THE  GOSPELS  CAME  
ABOUT : 

This is the second talk in the series 
“Understanding the Scriptures”.  

It will take place this Tuesday June 14th 
at 7.30pm in the Hall. 

SPIRITUALITY  IN  THE  PUB ;   
2011 Theme „Hearing the voices of 
women in the Church‟ 
Part 3 : „Women in the Church hearing 
and giving voice to a world of others‟  
on WEDNESDAY JUNE 22nd at 7.30pm 
with Dr Anne Elvey at Marine Hotel, 
New St Brighton.     For further details 
phone Kevin 9776 2705.  

See Flyer in foyer. 



ST  VINCENT  DE  PAUL  -  FUNDRAISING : 

    The Vinnies CEO Sleepout ran in Victoria for the first time last year and the 
116 participants raised $414,000 for the Winter Appeal.   
    This year business and community leaders will sleep out at Etihad  Stadium 
on Thursday 16th June.   
See the flyer in the foyer. 

To register, sponsor a CEO or find out more about the event visit  
www.ceosleepout.org.au 

FUN  NIGHT—PARISH  
DINNER: FRIDAY  1st  

July   Feast of the Sacred 
Heart  :      
Don‟t forget the Parish Din-
ner  in the  Mackillop  Hall.  
There is plenty of room for 
us all in the New Hall.   
Invitations available in the 
foyer after Mass.    
All welcome so come along, 
make up a table or join one.   

The Family Care Sisters facility 
at Croydon (formerly  The Grey Sisters) 

offers wholistic care to all women (aged 
20-69 yrs) who are in need of a peaceful 
environment, „time out‟, support or nur-
turing.  

The weekly (residential) program offers 
time for rest and relaxation, as well as 
group sessions on topics such as 
„relaxation‟, „well-being‟, „self-awareness‟, 
„coming home‟.  

Special weeks, called “Focus” weeks are 
also offered, however, there are only 
spaces for the “Letting Go & Moving On” 
Focus week (15th-19th August).   
If you wish to be on the mailing list, 
please contact us. 
Suggested cost: $30 per day.               
Web:    www.familycaresisters.com.au 
Contact details:  Ph. 9723 6797.          
Email: resthome.familycare@bigpond.com 

EAST   TIMOR  RAFFLE 

Tickets for the annual Sacred Heart Raffle for East Timor are still available. We 
have ten prizes this year!  
The raffle will be drawn at the Parish Dinner, on 1 July.   
We encourage anyone who has missed out on a book of tickets to take one to-
day to sell to friends, family, workmates and neighbours. Please return money 
and tickets (sold or unsold) by next weekend, 18/19 June 2011.   
Thank you in anticipation of your generosity. 

http://www.familycaresisters.com.au
mailto:resthome.familycare@bigpond.com


THE  SICK  :    Peter Roberts,   Frank Scully, Aileen Hirst,  Tim Wilson,    Warren 

Gleeson,      Kathleen  Phillips,      Louise Davis,      Bryan Dowd,  Carmel   

Inguanti,     Sara Healey,   Joan Corfee,   Teresa Curtin,   Trevor Holden,  

Graeme Keys,  Kim Clement,  Jack  Lloyd,    Viv Straford,    Ugo Arcuri,    Ian  

Gendall,   Fiona O’Grady,  Tom Isaksson, Helen Jones,  Dorothy Corcoran 

RECENTLY  DECEASED:  Marguerite Minogue 

ANNIVERSARIES :   Robyn Morris,  Wando Comazzetto,  Gerry Harper 

COLLECTION   COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:     Team 6:  J  Monahan,  J   McTeigue,  J   Noonan,  P  O’Reilly,                

T  Coyne,  J  Lamb 

NEXT WEEK:   Team 7:  A  Power,  K  Wilson,  P  Longshaw,  J  &  G  Smith  

 

 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :      

        11 /6   Sue Hanna,  Sheila Crilly                               Flowers :   Sue Hanna 

        18 /6   Jan Iskander,  Melissa Hillman                   Flowers :    Lucy Cobal 

 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 


